
Property Committee Report for 2013/14 
 
Rob Bate, Secretary 
Michael Wilt, Chair 
Sandy Martinage, Sexton 
 
Members at large Penny Guild, Bob Sampson, Scott Shepherd, Monica Staples 
 
The property wishes to extend a special thanks to former members Jim Thorpe and 
Muriel Credle. 
 
The property committee’s year started with having the Parish House hallway, 1st floor 
bathroom and closet painted and new carpet installed for hallway and stairs.  
 
The doors between Sanctuary and Parish House Link were removed and rebuilt in order 
to solve some persistent problems.  
 
A burst heater pipe in the kitchen and a frozen sprinkler pipe in White Wing made for an 
exciting January. The Kitchen counter tops have been replaced and kitchen repainted. 
The floor will be refinished or replaced this summer. The functionality of the kitchen has 
been restored. In White wing the damaged walls have been fixed and the damaged 
ceilings have been replace with new drop ceilings. The carpet will be replaced and all 
rooms will be back to normal by the beginning of the next church season in September. 
 
The property committee is charged with maintaining our wonderful historic facility.  We 
are always happy to welcome new members.  Just come to our meeting on the first 
Tuesday of the month in room 6 across from the office.  If you would like to help out but 
can't make the meeting please send me email and tell me what interests you.  My email 
is mike@mwilt.org (or treasurer@uunashua.org works too).  The real work happens 
between meetings when we research issues, meet with contractors, and eventually 
supervise the completion of the project.




